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Western States  
Basketball Classic   

by Mike Hillstrom 
 

Have you ever been to an event that, when it was fin-

ished, you felt that you attended something worthwhile?  Well, 

this is exactly how it was with 25 of our students at the West-

ern States Basketball Classic (WSBC) this year. This is only 

the second time we have attended WSBC and already it has 

become an event that is so worthwhile that I see it as life-

changing. 

            

If you can imagine a gym with over 800(?) deaf peo-

ple, watching deaf players and cheerleaders from 8 different 

schools, being officiated by deaf referees and coaches, then you 

aren't even close to getting an insight to what WSBC is all 

about. When these kids experience great competition with ca-

maraderie, the thrill of victory as well as fortitude that develops 

in failure, when they experience overcoming the nervousness 

of performing and see the leadership of role models, then 

you're still not capturing the full essence of what the WSBC 

experience does for this community of people.   The neatest 

thing about this experience is that our students are able to have 

this experience.  

 

Most of our students, if not all, would never get to 

participate in these types of experiences in the public settings 

they are in. They could attend them but usually only as a spec-

tator and rarely as a participant. Can you imagine going 

through your high school experience without athletic experi-

ences such as these? 

The boys’ team took fourth place in the tournament 

and we also won the Sportsmanship trophy. Three of our cheer-

leaders were picked for the all-star spirit team and there were a 

number of other individual acknowledgments/honors as well. 

Our girls’ team placed 8th and last.  Let me tell you, not only 

did these experiences give our students confidence, I feel they 

instilled a sense of accomplishment that will carry over into 

their school class work (already verified by our teachers), their 

future vocations, and even influence their posterity. 

 

Now that I've given the philosophical substance of our 

experience, I'd like to thank the Institutional Council, the ad-

ministration, and parents for allowing this trip to happen. There 

were 9 other dedicated adults who coached and supervised and 

sacrificed their time (over 5 days) to go on this trip who de-

serve a medal for their role in its success. There were also other 

staff that helped and businesses that donated to get us there that 

need to be acknowledged. Thank you all. 

 

If you get a chance, ask any of the students their reac-

tion and you may get a better response to the WSBC experi-

ence than what I've tried to share here.   

Have you seen our digital Bulletin? 
 

Those you have access to the Internet:  How do you like it?  Around 300 have viewed each issue.  This is great!   

If you have difficulty viewing the issue, it would be helpful for you to download Adobe 9 which is the latest version 

and which will allow you to read the issue properly. 

   Paper copies of the UAD Bulletin will be sent to subscribers until their subscription expires.  After that, paper 

copies will be available by paid subscription to those who do not have access to the Internet.    

 If you would like to go paperless even if your subscription is not due to expire, let Valerie Kinney know.  She can 

be contacted at 801-784-6962 VP or vkinney@comcast.net.  She can also answer questions about this change. 
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A Message from the 
President 

By Rob Kerr 
For this month I have been trying to think of 

something for my message for UAD Bulle-

tin.  UAD Announce has brought up three different issues of 

the Legislative, UAD Conference and USDB Academic Bowl 

lately. However, I have decided talk of other issues because I 

might not give my report in April. 

 

I am not going to talk about the legislative situation but I en-

courage you to read updates from UAD Announce and 

DSDDHH Monthly Newsletter to give you more information. 

Keep your eye on Legislative news to make sure that what we 

want, to save our Deaf Center program and USDB, stays fore-

most in their and our minds. Yet, there is showing positive 

news recently so we hope our governor will signs one of those 

bills. 

 

Two more months left, and it doesn’t seem far way!  The UAD 

Conference committee is excited to get you to go to our fantas-

tic UAD 100th Anniversary, May 7-9, 2009. There will have 

two days of enthusiastic workshops that you do not want to 

miss. It also includes breakfast and lunch, and more!  Why 

don’t you get the combo ticket for $80 before March 13th, it 

will go up after March 13th. You can look up on the UAD 

website to see the flyer and more information. 

 

Western Region Academic Bowl 

We want to wish congratulations to the USDB team (three 

students), Ron Nelson and Kristi Mortensen; they showed en-

couraging effort during Western Region Academic Bowl in 

Fremont, California a few weeks ago. You will read Ron’s 

news in UAD Bulletin next month. I am sure he will give you 

a wonderful account of their experiences, and you will find the 

article very interesting. We will be hosting the Western Re-

gion Academic Bowl in Utah soon.  

 

Golden Hand Award  

Linda Berness would like to receive the form from you to sug-

gest the name who you think should receive Golden Hand 

Award and read the rule before you do fill out the Golden 

Hand Award form. Get the form through www.uad.org/

aboutUAD/Goldenhand/golden_hand_2009.html and mail to 

her with your reason why that person should receive the 

award. Mail to Linda Berness before the deadline of March 

1st. The committee would appreciate hearing from you. 

 

Bylaw 

I want to remind and encourage you to send any bylaw mo-

tions you might have.  If you think something that you want 

changed, you may write your motion to modify the bylaw. It is 

due by March 28, 2009.  Mail your motions to Duane Kinner, 

Law Committee at UAD Bookstore, 5709 South 1500 West, 

Taylorsville. If you have any questions you can contact me at 

rgkerr@live.com.  Thanks! 

 

http://www.uad.org/aboutUAD/Goldenhand/golden_hand_2009.html
http://www.uad.org/aboutUAD/Goldenhand/golden_hand_2009.html
mailto:rgkerr@live.com
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Society Page 

Obituaries 
 

 January 24, 2009 - Blaine Lee, 62, passed away in 

his home on January 24, 2009.  He loved music - piano, guitar, 

and singing - and as a youth participated in many community, 

school, and church events. In high school he lettered in cross-

country and track.  Funeral services and interment were held in 

Salem.  One of the sons, Ben Lee, survives him. 

 

 January 31, 2009 - Winona Walker, 

87, passed away at Methodist Medical Center 

after a brief, sudden illness. All her life, she 

loved dance and music. She had natural talent, 

and drew quite a little crowd in the Varied 

Industries Building at the State Fair when 

she'd sit at a keyboard and "just mess around." 

They'd stop and listen and always ask for an-

other song. She could play the accordion, she 

could tap dance, and she could make anything 

beautiful.  The funeral was held in Des Moines, Iowa.  A 

daughter, Roxanne Greenfield of West Valley, survives her.  

  

 

20 Years Ago 
 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: Dave Mortensen 

 Utah finally has its local news captioned.  Thanks to 

KSL TV Channel 5, the scripted portions of “Focus” and 

“Midday” daytime programs and “Sportsbeat” on Sundays are 

all captioned.  Thanks to Spence Kinard, KSL News director 

and others, such as Greg James, KSL Operations Manager, 

who helped remove barriers to provide these services.  It took 

$20,000 worth of technology to upgrade KSL’s computer sys-

tem, so that it could accommodate the closed-captioned tech-

nology and provide closed captioning.  It’ll take another 

$40,000 for KSL-TV to “hot key’ (add captions to words as 

they are spoken) live interviews and some weather reports. 

 

 

UAD Calendar 
 

 Spread the word!  The UAD Calendar is online and 

full of classes, sports, workshops, and other events all through 

Utah.  Log on to www.uad.org and click on “Event Calendar” 

located near the top and to the right. 

 We welcome information to add to the calendar, no 

matter how far off the event may be.  Questions can be directed 

to Valerie Kinney at vkinney@comcast.net or 866-730-9580 

VP. 

Free Legal Advice Held Monthly 
 

 A legal clinic is held on the third Wednesday of each 

month, and is free of charge. 

 Please contact Kim Thornsberry at 801.263.4883 

(TTY/VP) or email legalclinic@ utah.gov for an 30 minutes 

appointment if you need to talk with private with lawyers from 

Utah Legal Services, if you have concerns about: 

Employment Discrimination 

Social Security 

Food Stamps 

Medicaid/Medicare 

Landlord/Tenant Issues 

Discrimination 

Divorce 

Custody 

And other issues 

Interpreters will be provided.  

 Tele-conferencing is available throughout the state. 

 Clinics are for ADVICE only. If you would like to 

retain an attorney, call 801.328.8891 or 800.662.4245. 

   

 

Purple Communications Inc 
Now the New Name 

 

 After a year of mergers in 2008, the resulting com-

pany — called GoAmerica — has officially changed its name 

to Purple Communications. Ron Obray, founder of Hands On 

VRS, shares more about this important change, and why Purple 

is a special part of the communication services you use every 

day.  Click on this link and watch an announcement: http://

www.purple.us/Pages/VideoRonObray.php 

 

 

A Note from UAD Bookstore 
By Adele Sigoda 

  

 We want to let you know that we have two new volun-

teers at UAD Bookstore:  Mya Drexler (from Park City) and 

Kortney Lynch (from Indiana) along with our wonderful 

and experienced volunteers Rob Kerr, Ana Martinez, Linda 

Berness and EJ Royce, plus our wonderful advisor, Val 

Kinney!  Give them praise when you meet them! 
  By the way, we have some new items at the bookstore. 

Cell phone charms, timers, ASL ILY puzzles, metal cookie 

cutters, silver ILY necklaces w/ gifted boxes, Blue Box DVD, 

and more. 
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http://www.purple.us/Pages/VideoRonObray.php
http://www.purple.us/Pages/VideoRonObray.php
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Local News & Articles  

What is the Deaf  
Mentor Program? 

by Emily Tanner, Deaf Mentor Program 
Specialist 

 

 Greetings from the Utah Schools for the Deaf and the 

Blind Deaf Mentor Program under the Parent Infant Program! I 

am Emily Tanner, the new Deaf Mentor Program Specialist.  It 

is a pleasure to be with the Deaf Mentor Program again. This 

program is very valuable! 

 Briefly about me, is that I am Deaf. I grew-up in Salt 

Lake City, Utah. My parents and siblings are hearing and sign. 

I attended schools with other Deaf peers where sign language 

was the primary mode of communication. After graduation 

from high school, I attended Utah State University and ob-

tained a Social Work degree.  I moved to Washington, D.C. to 

attend Gallaudet University for my Master’s degree in Social 

Work. The experiences of no communication barriers at Gal-

laudet were wonderful! Students and teachers signed.  No third 

party interpretation was needed. It was an amazing experience 

that I will always cherish.  I have worked as a Mental Health 

Social Worker, Vocational Rehabilitation Counselor, and the 

Programs Director of the satellite office of the Division of Ser-

vices to the Deaf and Hard of Hearing in St. George. 

 Many of you wonder what the Deaf Mentor Program 

is and the purpose. The program is established for Deaf chil-

dren ages 0-6 and their families to learn American Sign Lan-

guage (ASL) and increase awareness of Deaf culture. My vi-

sion of this program is three-folded. Enhance communication 

between the family and the Deaf child is the main focus. The 

concern lies on if the entire family and the Deaf child are able 

to communicate with one another.  The second focus is on the 

language development of American Sign Language. The last 

part is to increase awareness with Deaf culture with positive 

interaction, exposure, and opportunities. 

 The Deaf Mentor Program has Deaf Mentors through-

out the state of Utah that are trained to perform weekly home 

visits to families with Deaf children up to 6 years old.  The 

visits consist of ASL lessons, Early Visual Communication 

articles and information, other articles on Deaf topics, activities 

that incorporate Deaf culture and instruction on how to read to 

your Deaf child. The visits also include hands-on activities 

outside of the home. 

 The referral process comes from multiple sources in-

cluding families, audiologists, early interventions and hospitals. 

Children under 3 years old are assigned a Parent Infant Pro-

gram Parent Advisor (PA).  The Parent Advisors inform the 

families about the Deaf Mentor Program and makes referrals as 

requested.  

 The Deaf Mentor Program is very thrilled to serve 

families with Deaf children! The communication foundation 

begins at home with the family and the Deaf child. This is the 

purpose and goal in helping families build a good rapport with 

communication and master American Sign Language!  

 

 

Board Meeting Motions Passed  
February 7, 2009 meeting: 

 

Electronic Motions 

~ Accept Jennifer Byrnes as board member. 

~ Appoint Jenefer Reudter as bookkeeper, her term to last until 

the election of the board of directors in May 2009.    

 

New Business 

~ Accept the finance committee minutes and its recommenda-

tion. 

~ Accept the finance guidelines for UAD Committees and have 

the secretary distribute copies of the guidelines to all committee 

chairs.   

~ Instruct the secretary submit a summary of board meeting 

minutes to the UAD Bulletin editor after each board meeting, 

by the 16th of each month 

~ Support the UAD Booster Club and set up an earmark line for 

UAD Booster Club in UAD Funds.   

~ Approve three documents: Application, Introduction ad Re-

quirements, and Contract, submitted by MDUAP.   

~ Accept the price list for the 2009 UAD Conference and Gala: 

$25 for Early Bird, $30 at-the-door for Conference activities, 

Gala Ticket Schedule with $80 by March 13, $85 by April 13, 

and $90 by May 1  

~ Instruct Rob Kerr, president, to select a committee chair to 

report at the March board meeting with the cost of shirts with 

UAD Logo as gifts for the current UAD Board and UAD Con-

ference team, to be given to them before the UAD Conference 

begins.   

~ Create a new earmark line for lobbying and put the remaining 

amount from the Deaf Center Rally in that earmark line.    

~ Host a social event annually to honor the Male and Female of 

the Year 

~ Officially approve the UAD Logo and to keep the white 

background for letterheads and envelopes.  

~ Ask the UAD CPA to write a letter stating his opinion and 

reasons in dealing with the MDUAP request for separate bank 

accounts.   
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Local & National News 

A Familiar Face on the  
Amazing Race 

NTID News - January 26, 2009  
 Luke Adams, an RIT/NTID criminal justice graduate, 

is the first deaf contestant on "The Amazing Race." He and his 

mother, Margie, can be seen when the show's next season be-

gins on Feb. 15 on CBS.  

 CBS Monday announced the 

11 teams who will be competing on the 

next episode of "The Amazing Race." 

And among the contestants this season 

is Luke Adams, the first deaf contestant 

in the popular show's history.  

 Luke, 23, of Colorado, re-

ceived a bachelor's degree in criminal 

justice from RIT/NTID in 2008. For 

the big race, he teamed up with his 

mother, Margie, 51, a clinical research associate. 

 The contestants must keep the results of the race - 

which was held in October - confidential. Teams are given 

clues which take them around the world, often to exotic loca-

tions. The teams are confronted with physical and mental tasks 

to complete to receive additional clues. The last team to check 

in each week is usually eliminated. The winning team during 

the show's finale shares $1 million. 

 This year, contestants travel 40,000 miles and visit 

nine countries in 22 days. They are faced with "the world's sec-

ond-tallest bungee jump, bone-chilling Siberian temperatures 

followed by the suffocating heat of India, and an Olympic-

sized challenge that leaves teams gasping for air. For the first 

time in the history of the race, teams will travel to Romania and 

Siberia," according to a CBS press release. 

 Bertram van Munster, the show's executive producer/

co-creator, said he wanted to pull out all the stops for this, the 

show's 14th season. 

 "We have extreme climates, intense roadblocks and 

less time in airports, which adds up to an exhausting course for 

the races," he says. "Whether you're a screenwriter, a Harvard 

graduate, a jockey or a carpenter, this race will test your stam-

ina, your heart and your will to win." 

 Other cast members include a team of stuntmen broth-

ers, a pair of flight attendants, a brother-sister team who are 

Harvard lawyers, and a team of former NFL cheerleaders. 

During a video interview posted on the CBS Web site, Luke 

says he hopes to set an example that deaf people can do any-

thing.  "A lot of deaf people think you can't go on TV, or 

shouldn't apply for different things," he says in ASL. "I want to 

give deaf people hope. That's what I want to do." 

 Luke and his mother say by using sign language, they 

may have an advantage over other team members. They can 

strategize privately and over farther distances. They also back-

packed, hiked and ran more often to prepare for the race. 

 While at RIT/NTID, Luke was a leading actor in a 

number of stage productions, including roles in "Laughing 

Stock," "The Shape of Things," "Macbeth," "A Midsummer 

Night's Dream" and "Crimes of the Heart." 

 Jennifer Gravitz, an assistant professor of criminal 

justice, recalls Luke as "one of the sweetest, most unassuming 

students I have had the pleasure to work with. He always had a 

wonderful smile and a kind word - the type of student that 

makes you smile when he is at the door." 

 The season premieres at 8 p.m. Sunday, Feb. 15 on 

CBS. Let's hope he remembered to wear a shirt from his col-

lege! 

 

SEC Uncovers Ponzi Scheme 
Targeting Deaf Investors  

 The Securities and Exchange Commission obtained a 

court order halting an alleged Ponzi scheme by Hawaii-based 

Billions Coupons and its CEO Marvin R. Cooper that was tar-

geting members of the Deaf community in the U.S. and Japan. 
 The SEC alleges Billions Coupons and Cooper raised 

more than $4.4 million from 125 investors since at least Sep-

tember 2007 by holding investment seminars at community 

centers for investors who were deaf. 
 The SEC is also alleging that Cooper pocketed at least 

$1.4 million in investor funds to pay personal expenses as well 

as purchase a new home. 
 This is the latest in a series of investor Ponzi schemes 

uncovered since the mammoth $50 billion investment fraud 

caused by Bernard Madoff was revealed in December.  

 Source:  http://www.cnbc.com/id/29280259/ 

 

National Writing Contest   
 High school students with hearing loss in 10th or 11th 

grade can enter the fourth annual RIT SpiRIT Writing Contest, 

and compete for prizes,including a summer camp scholarship.  

Winners will have their choice of a scholarship and travel ex-

penses to the Explore Your Future program at RIT's National 

Technical Institute for the Deaf, or a $500 cash prize. 

 EYF is a six-day summer career exploration program 

for deaf and hard-of-hearing students that gives them the op-

portunity to sample different careers as well as college life. 

 Complete contest guidelines and entry information are 

available at http://www.rit.edu/NTID/WritingContestDD.   

Deadline to enter is March 15, 2009 and an awards program 

will be held at RIT in the summer.   
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http://www.cbs.com/primetime/amazing_race/video/video.php?cid=1008376745&pid=IWdOAZ__tnrm3fv2nrYnQBcj64zcDLz0&play=true&cc=37
http://www.cnbc.com/id/29280259/
http://www.rit.edu/NTID/WritingContestDD
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SCCDHH Calendar 

Date Description    Time 

Mar 2 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 Dog Training Class   5pm 

Mar 3 ASL Class—Intermediate   4:30pm 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 CASE Class—Part 2   6pm 

 ASL Class—Beginning   6:30pm 

 Financial Peace University  Class  7pm 

Mar 4 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 2009 Spring Career Workshop  2pm  

 Speechreading Class   6pm 

Mar 5 Gentle Yoga    9am 

 Speechreading Class   9am 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 Popcorn Coalition   5:30pm 

 Speechreading Class (Logan)  5:30pm 

 CASE Class—Part 2   6pm 

 SSDI? Working or Thinking of Working 6pm 

 SYHO     6:30pm 

 Volleyball (St. George)   7pm 

Mar 6 Living w/Hearing Loss    10am 

 SYHO/SLCAD    6:30pm 

Mar 7 UAD Board Meeting   9am 

 

Mar 8 Daylight Savings Time Starts 

Mar 9 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 Dog Training Class   5pm 

Mar 10 ASL Class—Intermediate   4:30pm 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 ASL Class—Beginning   6:30pm 

 Financial Peace University  Class  7pm 

Mar 11 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 2009 Spring Career Workshop  2pm 

 2nd Annual Disability Studies Forum 7pm 

Mar 12 Gentle Yoga    9am 

 Speechreading Class   9am 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 2nd Annual Disability Studies Forum 5:30pm 

 Speechreading Class (Logan)  5:30pm 

 How to Write a Will w/Dale Boam  7pm 

 Volleyball (St. George)   7pm 

Mar 13 Living w/Hearing Loss   10am 

 Scrapbooking Club (St. George)  1pm 

 

Mar 16 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 Dog Training Class   5pm 

Mar 17 St. Patrick’s Day 

 ASL Class—Intermediate   4:30pm 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 U of U College of Humanities Happy Hr 5pm 

 ASL Class—Beginning   6:30pm 

Date Description    Time 

Mar 17 Financial Peace University  Class  7pm 

Mar 18 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 Deaf Gals 55+ & Seniors Popcorn Time 1pm 

 2009 Spring Career Workshop Series 2pm 

 Legal Clinic    3pm 

 DSDHH Advisory Council  5:30pm 

 HLAA     7pm 

Mar 19 Gentle Yoga    9am 

 Speechreading Class   9am 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 Silent Game Night (DATC)  5pm 

 Volleyball (St. George)   7pm 

Mar 20 First Day of Spring 

 St. Patrick’s Madness    6pm 

 SYHO     6:30pm 

Mar 21 Kids Club (St. George)   9am 

 Quilt Club    10am 

 

Mar 23 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 Dog Training Class   5pm 

Mar 24 ASL Class—Intermediate   4:30pm 

 CASE Class—Part 1   10am 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 CASE Class—Part 1   6pm 

 ASL Class—Beginning   6:30pm 

 Financial Peace University  Class  7pm 

Mar 25 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 2009 Spring Career Workshop  2pm 

Mar 26 Gentle Yoga    9am 

 Speechreading Class   9am 

 CASE Class—Part 1   10am 

 Institutional Council Meeting (SLC) 4:30pm 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 LeClerc Dinner for BCGUAA   5:30pm 

 CASE Class—Part 1   6pm 

 Volleyball (St. George)   7pm 

 

Mar 30 VITA Help w/Tax Returns    

 ASL & Interpreting Class   11:30am 

 Dog Training Class   5pm 

Mar 31 CASE Class—Part 1   10am 

 ASL & Interpreting Class   5pm 

 CASE Class—Part 1   6pm 

 Financial Peace University   7pm 

 

 

**All events are subject to change.  Please make sure you 

register for any classes or workshops you want to attend.  

More info can be found at www.uad.org, Event Calendar 
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Local Sportsman to Compete in 
Summer Deaflympics  

 

 Matt Huff, who is on the US Deaf Water Polo team, is 

the team goalie and the only player on the team that is from 

Utah.  He lives in Kearns, and was an assistant coach for Jordan 

High School swimming, and now is looking for a new job. He 

is currently a student at the University of Utah, but will soon  

move to Utah State University.  He has an average GPA of 3.8. 

 

 He has been swimming and playing water polo since 

as far back as he can remember.  His family members, except 

his parents, are swimmers and water polo players.  The Kearns 

High School teams have a long history of state champion-

ships.  At one time he was chosen to represent Utah Water Polo 

in the Moscow-Utah games in Russia during his high school 

years. He played water polo for the University of Utah for a 

couple of seasons; and the team won a national ranking of 7th.  

 

 This is his first time as a member of the US Deaf wa-

ter polo team, and his first Deaflympics. The Summer Deaflym-

pics will be in Taipei, Taiwan.  The team needs to raise 

$72,000, and each team player has been asked to raise between 

$4,500 and $5,000.  Tell your friends and anyone else you think 

would be interested in supporting the US Deaf Water Polo 

team. 

 Donations can be sent to:  

  US Deaf Water Polo 

  c/o Jordan Eickman, Director 

  18013 Devonshire St. #245 

  Northridge, CA 91325 

Be sure to put Matt Huff’s name on the memo line.  All dona-

tions are tax deductible. 
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The UAD Bulletin will be posted on the UAD website starting January 1, 2009.  What this means is that 

the paper copy of the UAD Bulletin will no longer be mailed, except to those who do not have access to 
the Internet.  Those who wish to subscribe to the paper copy must state the reason for continuing their 

subscription. 
 

Those who have Internet access will receive an email announcement for each new issue of the UAD Bulle-

tin.  There is no charge for reading the UAD Bulletin online at www.uad.org 

 
 
Reason: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
______________________________________ Subscription by UAD Member: $15.00 per year 
Name       Subscription by non-UAD Member: $25.00 per year 
       UAD Membership Dues: $15.00 per year 
______________________________________ 
Postal address/PO Box/Apt # 
       ________________________________________ 
______________________________________  Email address 
City, State and Full Zip Code 
 
Cut out this half page (which includes   For more information, call Valerie Kinney at 
your label on the backside) and send  with your   866-730-9580 Direct VP 
check to: 
           
Valerie Kinney, Assistant Treasurer   No back issues will be given if payment is received  
5320 South 4100 West     past your subscription deadline. 
Roy UT 84067-7727 
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UAD BOOKSTORE 
 

DVDs... 
Games… 
Jewelry… 
Comteks… 

Door Knockers… 
Amplifiers… 

Alarm Clocks… 
Vibrators… 

Signalers for Doorbell, Phone, 
Baby Cry and Videophones… 

Smoke/Fire Alarms… 
Books on Sign Language,  

Deaf Culture, Deaf History… 
 

If you can’t find an item, we can   
Special order it! 

 
Adele Sigoda, Manager 

uadbookstore@comcast.net 

UAD Bookstore Hours 
 

Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays 
1:00 to 5:00 pm 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 
1:00 to 7:00pm 

Other times by appointment only 
 

Located in the 
Sanderson Community Center for the  

Deaf and Hard of Hearing 
5709 South 1500 West 

Taylorsville UT 84123-5217 
 

801-288-2159 Videophone/Voice 
801-288-9899 Fax 
uadbookstore@comcast.net 

 
Visit us online at www.uad.org/

bookstore 


